
YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

We hope that your children are feeling well settled in after half term. It’s 

lovely to see 5G back after their half term this week. Miss Gieron is happy to 

see you stuck back into your in-school lessons.  

Parents’ Evening 

This year, we are moving our Parents’ Evening online, using a platform called 

School Cloud.  The meetings will take place over a two week period; Monday 16th 

to Thursday 26th November. Times vary across classes. You should have been sent 

a link to enable you to book your appointment on Monday 9th November. There 

will also be a link added to this page. Please follow the advice on the school website 

to book your appointment.  

Times Table Rockstars 

This week marks the Times Table Rockstars competition, “Maths Week 

England”. All children should have their log in details in their reading diaries. 

They can log on at any time this week and weekend to score points for their 

class. Playing in any mode will get them points. Please do encourage your 

child to practise their times tables this week by logging in and taking part! 

Children in Need 

Children in Need is due to take place this Friday. Please remember to send 

your children into school in their own clothes. The cost is £1, as usual, which 

will go to support the charity in supporting children across the UK. 

 

Have a lovely week and stay safe,  

          Mr McGarry         Miss Gieron          Miss Keogh       Mrs Sealey 


